August 22, 2012
Fred C. Arfman, P.E.

freda@iacivil.com

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe Street N.E.

Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re:
Chipolte @ Del Norte Plaza, 8126 San Pedro Dr NE, 
Request for Permanent C.O. –Unaccepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 12-02-11, (C18/D042C)

Certification dated: 09-06-12


Dear Mr. Arfman,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 08-22-12, the above referenced Certification is unacceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

1. The dumpster pad needs completion for acceptance.  
2. Additional paving is required is required on the southwest corner of the site, at the north and south ends of the building.  

3. Please provide the finished floor elevation.

4. As discussed in a phone conversation on August 22, 2012, with the Panda Express certification, please include your acceptance for the rock erosion protection on the east side of Panda Express.  Field conditions do not reflect keyed note number 12 or the general note H.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Plan Checker—Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File

